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June 8, 2020 
 
 
Larry Johnson 
Uinta Mining, LLC 
6602 Ilex Circle 
Naples, FL 34109 
 
RE:    Skull Creek, File No. M-2019-0554, Extension Request Approved 
 
Dear Mr.Johnson: 
 
On June 3, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) received your request to 
extend the decision due date for the AM1 application to August 1, 2020.  The due date has been 
extended as requested.  Keep in mind that a Mined Land Reclamation Board Public Hearing is required for 
the decision and the hearing and decision due date may get pushed back to September 23-24, 2020 to 
conduct a hearing.  
 
If you need additional information please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 
Grand Junction Field Office, 101 S. 3rd St., Suite 301, Grand Junction, Colorado 81501, by telephone at 
303.866.3567 ext 8180, or by e-mail at stephanie.mitchell@state.co.us. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Stephanie Mitchell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
CC:  Travis Marshall, DRMS 
        Robert Nead, Uinta Mining LLC 
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